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WHERE OUR POOLS BEGAN…

POOL NAME LOCATION POOL NAME LOCATION

Double Churches 
Pool

Double Churches Road Alexander Pool By Pop Austin Gym

Rothschild Pool Rothschild Middle School Northstar Pool Northstar Drive

Wesley Height 
Pool

Amber Drive Edgewood Pool Morris Road

Carver Park Pool Carver Park Tillis Pool Behind Tillis Gym

Key Pool Mesa Drive 29th Street Pool By 29th Street Gym

43rd Street Pool Behind Current 
Columbus Technical 
College

North Highland 
Pool

Behind Fox Senior Center

Rosehill Pool Rosehill Park 8th Street Pool By Carver High School

BTW Pool At BTW Boxwood Pool Shep Drive/Morris Rd

E. Canty Pool At E. Canty Benning Hills By Recreation Center

• 1999 SPLOST called for a transition from the 18 neighborhood pools we had 
to a more regional concept of the 4 outdoor pools we now have.



CURRENT AQUATIC FACILITIES

Location Date Opened Cost

Psalmond Road 2002 $1,909,722

Rigdon Park 2002 $1,915,996

Shirley Winston 2002 $1,935,393

Double Churches Remodeled 2010 $2,210,000

Aquatic Center 2013 $10,600,000



Summer 2023

Double Churches Pool 
will open Saturday, 

May 27

Psalmond Road, 
Rigdon Road, Shirley 

Winston will 
tentatively reopen 

May 2024



SUMMER POOL OPERATING HOURS

****OPEN MAY 26 – JULY 30

POOLS OPEN THIS SUMMER

Pool Facility Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday

Double Churches Closed Closed 12:00PM-
6:00PM

12:00PM-
6:00PM

12:00PM
-6:00PM

11:00AM-
7:00PM

11:00AM-
7:00PM

Aquatic Center 6:00AM-
8:00PM

6:00AM-
8:00PM

6:00AM-
8:00PM

6:00AM-
8:00PM

6:00AM-
8:00PM

10:00AM-
3:00PM

Closed





Passport to Columbus 
“Summer Fun Passes”

Summer Partners committed to us at this time
• Chattahoochee Valley Library
• Civic Ice Rink
• Coca Cola Space and 

Science Center
• Columbus Museum
• Hollywood Connection
• Metra
• National Civil War and 

Naval Museum
• Oxbow Meadows
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Future Outdoor Pool Operations
Outdoor Pools are being replaced with SPLOST funding
• Psalmond Road Pool
• Rigdon Park Pool
• Shirley Winston Pool

SPLOST Funding 
• City did not start receiving funding until May 2022
• To date we have completed:

• Selection of the Request For Proposal (RFP) Phase
• Public Input Phase
• Design phase









Splashpads

• Planning for 2 splash pads 
to open May 2024.

• Locations are being 
evaluated at this time.

• Currently in the design 
phase for these two 
facilities.













Questions


